Matawan Regional High School

Holiday Updates

December 20, 2024
Seasons Greetings Friends, Families, Parents <l Guardians,

As we head off for a well deserved and much needed winter break this afternoon, I
wanted to take a moment to extend my heartfelt wishes to each and every member of our
Matawan Aberdeen Regional School District community.

This time of year offers us a wonderful opportunity to reflect on our achievements,
express gratitude, and embrace the spirit of season. I am incredibly proud of our
students and staff for the dedication and commitment demonstrated throughout the
school year thus far. Their hard work, support, and collaboration have contributed to a
vibrant environment within the school community.

During this holiday season, I encourage everyone to take the time to relax, recharge, and
enjoy memorable moments with friends and family. We must also remember those in our
community who may be facing challenges during this holiday season. Remember, a small
act of Rindness can go a long way and make a significant difference in someone's life.

Whether you celebrate a particular holiday or simply enjoy the break, I hope you enjoy
this time in the company of loved ones. As we look forward to the new year, let us carry
the spirit of the season and support into 2025. Together, we will continue to inspire and
uplift each other, fostering an environment where every student can thrive.

Thank, you again for your continued support. Wishing you all a joyful holiday season
and a very happy new year!

Sincerely,

Michael C. Wells

Proud Principal



